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BROKEN MAIN DISRUPTS OPERATION AT  

LITTLE PARK FACILITY, ST. ELIZABETH 
 

The National Water Commission is advising that, operation at the Little Park facility in 

 St. Elizabeth, has been temporarily suspended due to a broken transmission main.  

 

Areas affected include Little Park, Gillard, Pedro Cross, Flagaman, Pedro Plains, Great Bay,  

Rocks Field and Blake Town. 

 

Repairs are expected to be completed by 5 p.m. tomorrow, Tuesday, January 11, 2022. 

  

The NWC regrets any inconvenience caused and craves the patience and understanding of 

its valued customers. 

 

-End- 


